

September 12, 2025

A message for our Patrons, Stakeholders, and Library Community,

Public Expression is paused until further notice:

For the time being, the public expression portion of Board meetings is paused. The Trustees will be taking time out to review and update our existing policies.

You will be informed of this ongoing process until completion and a prompt announcement will be issued when public remarks are to resume.

Until then, written correspondence may be addressed to:

Executive Library Director, Timur Davis

Mount Vernon Public Library 28 South 1st Avenue Mount Vernon, New York 10550

timurd@mvplibrary.org

In compliance with Open Meetings Law, Mount Vernon Public Library Board and Committee Meetings remain open to the Community to attend and observe.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to improve our process. We value your input and are committed to keeping our meetings open and transparent.

Board of Trustees, Mount Vernon Public Library

Cc: Policy and Governance Committee, MVPL

Bcc: Board of Trustees, MVPL